
THEME AND LOGO OF THE 10TH GENERAL CHAPTER 

 

"I have seen the Lord!" The Beauty of the Encounter, the joy of a mandate. 

 

The theme of the 10th General Chapter highlights the feminine discipleship path to which we are 

called as Sister Disciples of the Divine Master of the third millennium. 

It emphasizes the resurrection as the nucleus of the Christian message and as a transforming life 

experience. From the beauty of the encounter with the Risen Lord, who forms and transforms us, 

we are called to live daily in a continuous formation, in a state of ongoing conversion that opens our 

communities to a creative encounter with others, in a life giving and re-energizing hospitality. 

Our world needs witnesses to the Resurrection. Let us move forward, following and proclaiming 

Jesus Christ, the only Master, the origin of Christian life to which we are introduced in baptism. We 

are sent by him, as missionary disciples, to witness "what we have seen and heard" (cf. 1 Jn 1:1ff.). 

The logo of the 10th General Chapter is that of the Centenary of our foundation, elaborated by Sr. 

M. Laide Sonda (Prov. Brazil). It highlights the relationship between Jesus, Master and Lord of 

Life, and the women who follow him on the highways of the world. The descriptive sheet helps us 

to better understand what the image aims to convey. 

https://www.pddm.org/100anni/logo/

